
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 2:38 PM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <city.clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: West end "night life" extension 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I'm a  20+ year Terra Linda resident, homeowner.  The West End Thursday/Friday night, dining under the 
lights/entertainment extravaganza has been a starred event, on my calendar, since it's inception in 
2020.  It is a positive community lift to both businesses and the morale, health and welfare of all the 
patrons that experience it.  Please commit to extending this neighborhood gem, through October 2022, 
for the businesses, local and "not-so-local" population, as it has engendered itself, dearly, to so many of 
us...   
 
Sincerely, 
Michele Rose 
 
 
 




